
Enter for a chance to WIN CASH for Your FFA Chapter  

Krone BiG Battle of the Bales 2020 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Entry Submissions Begin October 1st, 2020 

All entries are due by November 13, 2020 
 

Think you have a great idea for a decorated hay/forage bale?    

Krone North America’s 2nd annual FFA bale contest is YOUR CHANCE TO PROVE IT!!! 

Krone North America, a world-renowned hay and forage equipment manufacturer, is offering cash prizes to the 
top three FFA chapters with the winning decorated bales as deemed so by Krone North America marketing.   

All decisions made by judges are final. 

It’s easy to enter and win your chapter some cash to help fund FFA trips and events. With the chapter advisor’s 
leadership, simply have your chapter work as a team to create bale art following the rules below, take a picture 

then email the picture(s) and the bale art’s location to Amy Engle at ajackson@krone-na.com. 

 

CHAPTER AWARDS:   1st Place-$500     2nd Place-$300     3rd Place -$200  

3 REGIONAL WINNERS:  $500 each  (One winner per region: North, South, West) 

Entries will be judged on: 

• Eye appeal 

• Construction 

• Use of materials 

• Creativity 

RULES 

-All entries must be constructed using at least one large square or big round bale.  

-All entries must be submitted to ajackson@krone-na.com by an FFA chapter advisor. 

-All entries must be publicly displayed and easily seen from a road with a picture of the display and its 
location/address submitted to ajackson@krone-na.com. 

-All entries must integrate the Krone brand (name or logo             ) into their design.  

-Safe practices must always be front of mind and adhered to for participants and viewers of the bale art. 

-Paint and other art materials may be applied to the hay bale, 

-Bales should be decorated with good, clean, wholesome ideas. No vulgar or suggestive decorations are 
allowed. No commercial or political party signs are allowed. No profanity or obscene gestures are allowed. 

-Final results of the Krone Battle of the Bales will be posted on Krone North America’s Facebook page and the 
chapters will be notified via e-mail after November 16, 2019, if they have been selected for a cash prize. 

 

Thank you for your participation and HAVE FUN!! 
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